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JAN 141991
Paul J. Cienki
Director, Financial Administration IN RESPONSE REFER
Acrospace Industries Association To FOIA-91-7

of America, Inc.
1250 Eye Street, NW
WO.chington, DC 20005

Lear Mr. Cienki:

This is in reference to the December 27, 1990, memorandum from
W. M. Mcdonald of the U.S. Department of Defense ( DOD) , in which
he referred to the NRC a document for disclosure determination in
renponse to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request dated
March 9, 1990, to DOD.

The NRC staff has completed its review of the referred record.
The record, which is identified on the enclosed appendix, is
being- placed in the NRC Public Document Room (PDR) located at
2120 L Street, NW, Washington, DC, 20555, in file FOIA-91-7.
Also enclosed is a notice that provides information on charges
and procedures for obtaining records from the-PDR.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please telephone
Natalie Brown' of my staf f at (301) 492-4095.

Sincerely,

fond Y
Donnie H. Grimsley, Director
Division of Freedom of Information
and Publication Services

office of Administration

Enclosures: As stated
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Re FOIA-91-7

APPENDIX A
DOCUMENT BEING PLACED IN THE PDR

HUMBER DATE DESCRIPTION

1. 9/28/88 Letter from Edward E. Halman, NRC, to
Margaret A. Willis, GSA, subject: Comments
on Proposed Rules. (1 page)
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